
      CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2015-2016/No. 01                                                                     Date- 21.05.2015

To: All New parents from Class 1 to Class 8
From: The Principal
Subject: Important Announcements for New Academic Year 

Dear Parents,

Another exciting and eventful academic year is on the threshold, as children embark upon new 
adventures in the world of learning. On behalf of team Redbricks, I would like to welcome you to a 
new academic year, in which we hope to establish and maintain a healthy home-school connect with
each child’s family throughout the year. 

 As a prelude to the session, we would like you to share a few essential components, which need to 
be kept ready before the starting of the school from 18th June 2015 - 

School Uniform:-

 The school uniform and the House T-Shirts will be available at Pintoo Garments (Ashram Road 
Branch) from 5th June 2015 onwards. The shoes can be bought from Bata Ashram Road 
Branch, Nr. Mount Carmel School. Please find the details of the uniform and few add ons and 
modifications to the school uniform in the next academic year 2015-2016.

 Boys -  (Red T-shirt, Grey shorts with Grey Socks) 
 Girls -  (Red T-shirt, Grey skirts  with Grey Socks) 
 Shoes – For girls BATA Ballerina Nova (Black) & for boys BATA Scout Nova (Black)

 Winter Uniform Girls: Navy Blue Cardigan with School logo along with Full Grey Pants.

  Winter Uniform Boys:Navy Blue Pullover with School logo along with Full Grey Pants . 

 Sportswear bottom:  Black colour tracks pants with Red trim (for boys and girls).

 Sports Shoes: White shoes with no design, with or without lace for Class 1 and 2 and White shoes 
with no design and with laces from Class 3 to Class 8.

 Uniform Specifications: The skirt length for girls should be one inch above the knee and the length
of the trouser for boys should not be beyond their ankle. The t-shirt should be of appropriate fitting 
and size (not too tight or too loose)

School Essentials   :-

  The  Student ID cards will be distributed on the New Parent Orientation day i.e 13th June 
2015, Saturday.

 The Almanac will be distributed to the students on the first day of the school i.e 18th June 
2015. The payment details for the almanac shall be communicated to you on a later date.



Textbooks and Notebooks:-

 Parents can purchase the textbooks and notebooks from Mahajan Book Depot, Anandnagar 
Road, Satellite from 5th June 2015 onwards. The detailed book list for 2015-2016 will be 
sent to you by the first week of June 2015.

 The textbooks needs to be covered with cellophane paper and notebooks to be covered with 
brown paper and should be appropriately labelled.

Transportation Details:-

 School Transport information regarding pick up/ drop off points and time have already been
shared with the parents. If you have not received it, then please contact the school counselor
at Santej (9099900080) or the Transport in Charge Mr.Nirav Shah (9099900076)  for the 
details. 

The New Parent Orientation Program of the School has been scheduled as below, which will give
you an overview of the academic program and specific logistical details of the school functioning . 
Please find the details of the New Parent Orientation below: 

Date – 13th  June 2015, Saturday 
Time-  09: 00 am – 10:45 am 
Venue- Redbricks School, Santej Campus  

It is important that at least one parent of the child attends this program. We look forward to meeting 
you at the Orientation and request you to confirm your presence by informing the admissions 
counselor at +91-9979500003. 

For any other query or assistance feel free to contact  our school office at  91-9979500003 
(Counselor-Satellite) or 9099900080 (Counselor- Santej).

With Warm Regards,

Dr.Gargi Singh
The Principal
Redbricks Primary School

    




